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THE SYSTEM OF SUPPORT

The CCDF Program initiative is to
develop and implement a system

of support for Child Care and
Development Fund (CCDF)

License-Exempt Family, Friend, or
Neighbor (LEFFN) Home Based
Providers in meeting the CCDF

Program's requirements. 

GRANT OPPORTUNITIES FOR 
OUR LEFFN PROVIDERS

OUTREACH ACTIVITIES THE PARENT HANDBOOK WORKSHOP

DICE Pacific Professional Solutions, LLC assists LEFFN Providers in
putting a Parent Handbook together. This parent handbook

explains what to expect in the home care business. For example,
the policies, the children's daily activities and the providers

certification, etc. 

In July 2022, the CCDF Program, DICE
Pacific, LLC. & other partner agencies

hosted the CCDF Meet and Greet the Rota
Community on the island of Rota. The

event featured many fun filled activities
with event exhibitors as well as Zumba
sessions in between booth transition

periods. 

In June 2022, 13 LEFFN Providers
attended the National Association

for Family Child Care (NAFCC)
Annual Conference held in San
Francisco, California. Each Year
the NAFCC brings together like-
minded professionals around
exciting topics to share with all

NAFCC conference attendees. Our
providers were introduced to
many other family child care

providers across the country and
were able to share experiences

and knowledge. This opportunity
was funded through a grant
offered by the CNMI CCDF

Program. 


